
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                        
AS WE STRIVE TO SUCCEED 
Our Auxiliary is striving to succeed as 
we work through this new year. Special 
thanks to all our officers and members 
for your continued support. 

 

FOOD DRIVE 
  The Holidays 
are quickly 
approaching, 
and we are 
about to begin 

our holiday food drive.  Our bins will 
be located at Reisterstown Family 
Diner in Reisterstown and Miller’s 
Deli on Smith Avenue in Pikesville. 
All our food donations will benefit 
families in need during the holiday 
season. 

 

SUPPORT JWV POST 167 
 On Sunday December 10th, JWV167 
will host their yearly Hanukkah party 

to benefit Mount Washington 
Pediatric Hospital. Donation is a new 
unwrapped toy for a child. There will 
be lite fare and live entertainment.   
The event will be held at the VFW 
located at 214 Tollgate Rd. Owings 
Mills MD 21117.  

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

Congratulations to Delores Snyder 
and her team on the 50th anniversary of 
the Roger C. Snyder Memorial and 
Post #117. The event was well attended 
and the entertainment was wonderful.

  
It was also a pleasure to have had our 
National President Iris Goldwasser and 
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past national president Rita Panitz in 
attendance just to name a few.        

 NEWS FROM NATIONAL 

The largest Auxiliary in Pennsylvania, 
Auxiliary #98 has adopted “The 
Peoples’ Emergency Center” as its 
Community Relations project.  The 
Peoples’ Emergency Center is the 
largest shelter for women and children 
in the city of Philadelphia.  The Center 
also helps mothers to find jobs and later 
helps them to set up independent living.  
In addition, they provide shelter for the 
children and provide a number of  after 
school activities. 

 Some of the items that they have 
contributed to the shelter are:  pajamas, 
winter hats and gloves, socks, stuffed 
animals, coloring books, crayons, books 
for young children and teenagers, and 
toiletries.  In December when it is 
holiday time the items that have been 
collected are delivered to the shelter.  
The Center is very appreciative of the 
Sisters’ help. 

 This program could be successful in 
your community as well – your County 
might have a similar Center.  Check it 
out! 

APROVED: 

Iris Goldwasser, 

Barbara Steiner, DP. 

NEXT MEETING 

Our next meeting will be held on 
Monday November 20th at 7:15 
P.M. at the VFW 214 Tollgate 
Road Owings Mills. Post 167 is the 
sponsor of Speaker Beth Hecht of 
the Jewish community Services 
followed by our monthly meeting 

.            UPCOMING EVENT  

 JWVA 
167          

MD will 
host a Pearl    

Harbor 
Ceremony at Pikesville Senior Center 
on Dec.1st from 1P.M. to 3P.M. There 
will be a flag ceremony performed by 
Poly Western High School Color 
Guard, Performance by Pikesville 
Senior High school band followed by 
our speaker of the evening Col. Erwin 
Burtnick, Commander of Maryland 
Jewish War Veterans of the USA.  
Please Join us as we remember this day 
in history.  

Thanks:  Beverley Fishman 
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